
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 

 

THE ASSOCIATIONS BILL 2018 

 

The Office of the Attorney General and Department of Justice and the 

Registrar General in consultation with various stakeholders in the Societies 

Section have developed the Associations Bill 2018. This Bill is aimed at 

repealing the current Societies Act of 1968 that is not in tandem with the 

Constitution of Kenya.  

 

The Bill is available online at www.statelaw.go.ke. 

 

In this regard, members of the public are requested to review the Bill and send 

their submissions on the same to:  

 

The Office of the Attorney General and Department of Justice, 

P.O. BOX 40112, 00100, 

Nairobi, Kenya. 

 

Email submissions can be sent to joanne.ogolla@ag.go.ke 

 

 

The call for submission will last 14 days from 17
th
 September 2018 until 1

st
 

October 2018.  

 

 

 

 

DATED: 17 SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

REGISTRAR GENERAL 

 

 

 

 

http://www.statelaw.go.ke/

